

Dear Parents,

Welcome back, we hope you have all had a wonderful summer and are rested and ready for an exciting year ahead.

PE day: Fitness Friday! Children will need to come to school in full PE kit on Fridays. Please ensure your child has enough warm clothes. No jewelry There is more information on this in the uniform policy.

Homework:

Every day: 20 minutes reading Weekly TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed.

As always if you have any concerns or issues, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Mrs Watson, Mr Ekers and Miss Eustace.

OUR DRIVING QUESTION:

AS WRITERS we will be reading Wonder by R J Palacio. We will be writing a diary, character description and some persuasive posters using year 5 grammar and punctuation such as subordinate clauses and relative clauses.

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will be working on e-safety with a focus on creating secure passwords.

Should we, as politicians, shut down all the slums around the world?

AS MATHEMATICIANS we will be working on place value, addition and subtraction and multiplication and division, up to 4 digit numbers, with Maths No Problem.

AS ATHLETES, we will be predominantly concentrating on Strength and Fitness Training incorporating Athletics to showcase our online learning.

AS GEOGRAPHERS we will be investigating slums around the world and learning what life is like for the individuals who live there.

AS SCIENTISTS we will be exploring the life cycle of humans and other animals.

AS CITIZENS (PSHCE/RE) we will be learning about making healthy choices.

AS ARTISTS we will be investigating artist's style and making comparisons between key art pieces

IN FRENCH we will be recapping numbers and telling the time.

THINGS TO REMEMBER

- Please remember to send your child to school with a pencil case each day.
- Every child must have a clear drink bottle that can be refilled with water.